
 
Our annual Easter Egg raffle starts on Monday – tickets are 20p each.  
There are two prizes for each nursery session and three prizes per class 
from Reception to Year 6.  The draw will take place on Thursday 10th 
April (Tuesday 8th April for Nursery children). 

Reminder that Year 6 Easter school is taking place on Wednesday 23rd April, 9 am to 2.30 
pm.  Full details were on the letter sent out this week.  Please note school will only be open 
on 23rd April for year 6 pupils, not for any other year groups. 

 
 

 

 Tuesday 8th April – Nursery children break up for Easter at their usual time 
 Weds 9th and Thurs 10th April – Nursery parent craft sessions (appointment only) 
 Thursday 10th April – All children break up for Easter at their usual time 
 Friday 11th April – school closed for children Inset Day (staff training off site) 
 Monday 28 April – Children return to school 
 Monday 5th May – School closed for Bank Holiday  
 Friday 23rd May – Break up for half term 
 Half term (School closed): Monday 26 May 2024 to Friday 30 May 
 Monday 2 June – all children return to school 
 Friday 18th July – all children break up for the summer holidays at 1 pm 

 

Nursery children will finish school on Tuesday 8th April. Parents will then be invited to 
attend a 1 hour session on either Wednesday 9th or Thursday 10th April with their child 
to complete an Easter craft activity and have an update on progress/next steps with Miss 

White and the Nursery staff.  
Parents only need to sign up for one session on either Wednesday 9th or 
Thursday 10th April (school is closed for all children on Friday 11th April). 
Two adults can attend with each child. 
Letter to follow with full details on how to sign up for a session. 
 



Manny Kang, a past pupil 
of Spring Vale, visited 
our Year 6 children 
yesterday to give a talk 
about fundraising.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A friend of mine works for 
Wolverhampton Wanderers and in her 
past played for Wolves Women.  She 
is a brilliant human being and has 
asked if I could share this with my 
friends and family.  I also thought 
that some of the Spring Vale 
community might be interested in 
watching a black country derby under 
the lights for a bargain price.   
You can purchase tickets here: 
https://tinyurl.com/4ne7vdb9  
If anybody does go, please send a 
photograph into school.    



  

 

 


